
December 16, 2024 

Notice of Intent to Award 

Request for Application (RFA)
#24-10582 Tribal and Rural Region TGI Health Care Grants 

According to the provisions of RFA #24-10582 the California Department of 
Public Health (CDPH) Office of Health Equity (OHE) intends to award grants to 
the following one (1) applicant for the Tribal TGI Health Care Grants: 

St. John’s Community Health and Transgender Health and Wellness 
Center 

According to the provisions of RFA #24-10582 the California Department of 
Public Health (CDPH) Office of Health Equity (OHE) intends to award grants to 
the following one (1) applicant for the Rural TGI Health Care Grants: 

Gender Health Center and Yuba Harm Reduction Collective 

This Notice of Intent to Award should not be considered as a binding commitment by the 
State of California or the Department of Public Health. 

Thank you for your participation and continued interest in responding to the 
needs of CDPH. 

Contact: 
TGIUnit@cdph.ca.gov 

Visit the Gender Health Equity Section Webpage
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